LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 14
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE PRESCOTT PLACE

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that because of a likelihood
of danger to the public due to an increase in pedestrians
and pedal cyclists using certain roads following restrictions
relating to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Council of the
London Borough of Lambeth with the agreement of
Transport for London, have made an Order the effect of
which will be to temporarily ban all vehicles, except pedal
cycles, from entering that length of Prescott Place which
lies between Clapham High Street and the common
boundary of No. 114 Clapham High Street and St Peter’s
Church, Clapham Manor Street.

2. Alternative routes for vehicles will be available for
affected vehicles via (i) Clapham High Street, Clapham
Manor Street and Cresset Street and vice versa; and (i)
Clapham High Street, Stonhouse Street and Cresset Street
and vice versa.

3. The ban will only apply at such times and to such extent
as shall be indicated by the placing of the appropriate
traffic signs.

4. The Order will come into force on 5th December 2020
and will continue until the 31st March 2021. In practice it
is anticipated that the Order will have effect between 3pm
and 10pm Monday to Sunday inclusive but if it is deemed
necessary in the interest of public safety the Order may
also have effect at other times throughout the day.

Dated 4th December 2020

Anthony Casale
Highway Network Manager




